COMMONWEALTH of MASSACHUSETTS

EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF ENVIRONMENTAL AFFAIRS

NOTICE OF HEARING

Massachusetts General Laws Chapter 21A, Section 20 

The Towns of Arlington and Belmont and the City of Cambridge have asked Secretary Ellen Roy Herzfelder for the approval of a Joint Powers Agreement.  The proposed Joint Powers Agreement would create the A-B-C Stormwater Flooding Board.  This board would be comprised of a representative from each municipality and will enable these municipalities to make collective decisions regarding stormwater problems and solutions.   Pursuant to Mass. Gen. L. ch. 21, § 20, there will be a public hearing regarding the proposed agreement as follows:  

Where:

Arlington Town Hall, 2nd floor Selectmen’s Conference Room

When:

Tuesday, November 9, 2004

Time:

7:30 p.m.

EOEA Contact:
Ken Collette, Acting Deputy General Counsel




(617) 626-1135




ken.collette@state.ma.us
